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Ref: RM/PQ/36589/2025/07/08 

8 July 2025 

Deputy Conor Sheehan TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

PQ25/36589 

*269. To ask the Minister for Health if her Department pays third party ambulance providers
such as St. John of Gods to deliver pre-hospital emergency care on behalf of the HSE; and if
she will make a statement on the matter. — Conor Sheehan. [36589/25]

Dear Deputy Sheehan, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 
to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you 
submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

The HSE does not pay third party ambulance providers such as St. John of Gods to deliver 
pre-hospital emergency care on behalf of the HSE 

I hope this information is helpful 

Yours sincerely 

Robert Morton 
Director 
National Ambulance Service 
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